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This letter is to inform you that a public hearing will be held at Town Hall Annex, 39 
Central Street, on:___________________________________________________
 
To hear a proposal to:________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________

This application is from:______________________________________________ 

The property is located at: ____________________________________________

The land is in the Rowley Historic District and is shown on Assessors’ Map # ______ 
Block #___________.

Questions, or Concerns please contact Chair at 508-982-012 

Sara E. Bourque, Chair

email : historic@townofrowley.org

The Rowley Historic Commission & District Commission
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